
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
February 13, 2012 
 
Members in attendance- Laurie Guptill, Helena Flanagan, Fred Stevens, Jeff Grinnell 
  
 
The PRVA phone/fax needs to be replaced. Jeff Grinell will research possible options and 
cost. 
 
Roofs continue to be in litigation with the insurance company. 
 
The Board reviewed financials and late homeowners. 
 
Minutes approved 4-0. 
 
Next Board meeting Monday March 26  5:45 pm 26 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


